


Mei‘ry hstrf;as

We hope you have a wonderful holiday season and terrific 2025.
We are very blessed to spend time with our kids and

granddaughters. They are such a treasure to us. Allison, Jacob,
Darla and Mickey are doing great in Nebraska and we see them as
much as possible. Kirsten, Aaron and Carter are close by and we
are so lucky to see them often. We had a great year with a trip to
Europe that was a lot of fun and our annual trek to Hilton Head

to hang with our friends and cheer on the Crimson Tide! We also
celebrated our 40th anniversary and look forward to many more.

Merry Christmas to you and your family.

Sandy and Sven
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